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A SpPECIAL MESSAGE
from OUR COMMODORE

It is with absolute pleasure that I welcome you all to join us at the OLC for a continued
season of Spring events and activities. The team at the club have been hard at work to
ensure that the 'Vision' of the Oconomowoe Lake Club is shared and are proud that we have
become a club full of passionate and engaged members. We are all so excited to continue
our journey as we preserve memories, legacies and the history of tradition from years gone

past.

I would like to invite you, your friends and family to join us throughout the upcoming month
to enjoy the secure and comfortable environment your elub of choice has to offer you. We
have so many exciting events planned specifically with you, our members, in mind, so please
check out our Cue section on the website for all the details.

As you are planning your year of special celebrations, make sure you consider the OLC as a
venue, whether it be to celebrate traditions, success, family, friends, professions or holidays.
The team is standing by to make your event a seamless success.

We hope you will join us often this season to share the unique experience of the OLC. I want
to thank you for your commitment to the OLC, and ask for your continued support as we
seek to continue to build the legacy of the Oconomowoe Lake Club.

A FEw Worbps From Our
GENERAL MANAGER

e It is with great pride that
I write to you to share the
many transformations
happening within the
OLC. There is an intense
culture shift underway
with our staff to define
and promote the identity
of the OLC brand, and grow into a premier
brand. With sheer perseverance and dedication,
we all work together to achieve these goals.

We continually evaluate our methods to
ensure progress, and polish every single last
detail to deliver seamless results to you, our
valued members. Please let us know your
thoughts and drop in anytime to experience
our changes as we require your continual
feedback to exceed expectations.

I look forward to seeing you all throughout
the month of May as we enjoy many events,
activities and social gatherings planned to
further instill a sense of belonging to the
traditions of our club.

CoNTEMPORARY CUISINE
FroMm Our CHEF

I am very excited to
present our new food
menus, which feature
many innovative offerings
to look forward to this
Spring and Summer
segson. It's almost time
for boat season and we
have created catering options just with this in
mind, so come and visit us by boat and collect
your to go orders. Why not pre-order your
boat cooler beverage packages, or let us
provide you with ice for your drinks as you
enjoy your boat tour appetizer tray?

Our team understands how important summer
entertaining is to you, your friends and family,
and we are looking forward to helping you
create unforgettable summer memories here at
the OLC.

( ature. Let rest
for 5 minutes, then top with roasted corn
relish and serve.,
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Our WEEKLY SPECIALS

There is always a reason to join us at the OLC
so stop in for a few moments any time of the
week,
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SMALL PLATE SPECIALS
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SUNDAY BRUNCH

ENGAGING EVENTS FROM

Our SociaL EVENTS MANAGER
By Sue WHaiTE

It is with great pleasure
that I invite all of you to
our Mother's Day Brunch
on Sunday, May 11th. Ttis
a day to bring the special
woman in your life to an
afternoon of delightful

J i
treats and stunning views as you enjoy this
wonderful day to celebrate the women we
love.

The OLC is your place to be to enjoy a
delightful new themed buffet presented by
Chef Cole. This is all a brand new initiative
for the season ahead as it is our goal to
continually research and develop upcoming
presentation styles to maximize the look and
detail of how we serve our members and our
events. I am very excited for you all to see
the new style of buffets that we will be
setting up this Mother's Day.

WE WeLcoME Our MEMBERS
By Mary WEAN

1 would like to take a moment to talk about
all of the continued marketing efforts that
have taken place over the past months at
the OLC. For those of you who have not
seen our new style yet, we have a brand
new look and feel in all of our advertising
including all social media channels. Itis
our intention to ensure that we make
things as easy as possible for you to share
events and activities with your friends and
family. The website has a brand new
design and we welcome you to take a tour,
check out our “Cue” section and enjoy a
detailed look at all of our events.

The team is streamlining the process so
that it is simplified for you to share events
and now it is as easy as "a click of a button'

to send to a friend. Please let us know what

you think of the new “Cue” section, give us
your feedback and get involved so that we

can continue to improve your experience at

your club of choice!

— ﬁ__.-

JOIN US AT THE CLUB

AND CREATE
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Our ACTIVITIES

Come and Join the Fun! Enjoy the array of
activities at the OLC this Spring and Summer
season as there is something for everyone and
you don't want to miss out!

Tennis will be served up at the new tennis
facility and Sailing will be in full swing as the
days are filled with more sun. The kids ean
come and enjoy the beach to take in some
swimming whilst you enjoy boating on our
stunning lake or take an afternoon out and
join us for Dutch Treat, Book Club or Bridge.

Contact the team anytime as we are more

than happy to let yvou know what the activities
are all about!

CoMMODORE'S WELCOME PARTY
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